Victoria Magliocchino – Brief Bio

Victoria Magliocchino graduated from New York School for the Deaf and acquired B.A. in English from Gallaudet University and M.Ed. in Deaf Education from Western Maryland College (currently McDaniel College). She taught language arts at the Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind in the Deaf High School Department for 35 years and has been retired since May 2014. She enjoys camping, biking, hiking, gardening, and beachcombing. She is also a bookworm. She is a mother of three grown children and has one grandchild. She is currently the president of Florida Deaf-Blind Association (FDBA). Vicky has Usher Syndrome and uses sign language to communicate.
